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As I came across the advertisement for the emerging woman of influence award, it took all of 2-3 seconds to come up with a woman suitable for this award. While I know many successful women in a wide variety of fields, Hollie Askey, Executive Director of Warren County Economic Development, by far and away, has what I will describe as the “it factor”.  
What do I mean by the “it factor”. The “it factor” is several attributes that make a person special. In regards to Hollie, it is her proven leadership, internal drive, her undeterred attitude, and ethical standards.
She is a proven leader. Since she has joined WCED, she has provided the much needed leadership that this group needed to be successful. She has forged relationships between community and business leaders.  This is not always an easy task. Through an impeccable personal/professional reputation she is an example not only to women but to everyone.  She has been a business owner and community leader. Having that background she is able to be a successful leader. 
She has vision. On numerous occasions, Hollie has shared with myself and many others her ideas regarding growth and development for several communities within Warren County.  Not only does she have the vision, she has the plan to mold her vision into reality.  She is a refreshing “doer”, in a world of talkers. 
She is undeterred. As many know, sometimes there can be roadblocks on the road to success. Some take the first exit and others set the cruise control. It takes not only patience, but passion and persistence. This describes Hollie to a “T”.  I can think of several instances where it would have been easy for Hollie to throw in the towel on a project or even a group. That is simply not the way she operates. With tact and class she continues on her mission. 
There is no doubt in my mind that Hollie will continue to advance her career.  Her work is her community, and her community is her life.  Who wouldn’t want to work with someone like that?  
Thank you for considering Hollie for this award. 
Dr. Robert Moran
Mercy Clinics – Indianola
Medical Director

